
“Do you know what you’d do if 
you found yourself face to face 
with a bear or mountain lion?”   
 
If not, you should attend the  
 

“Staying Safe in Bear, 
Lion and Wolf Country” 

Workshop 
 
 

When:  Wednesday, March 21, 2007 
6:30 – 9:30 PM 

Where:  Pinedale Library 
 
Cost:  FREE! 
 

You will hear good, practical information 
straight from experienced bear biologists with 

the Wyoming Game and Fish Department. 
 
For more information please call the Jackson 

Game and Fish office at 733-2321 or 800-423-4113 


